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Tree clearing begins tomorrow in Lot 106 
(New Development / South Texas) 

 
(Kahnawake – 7, Onerahtókha/April 2015) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that tree clearing will take place from 
Wednesday, April 8th until Tuesday, April 14th in Lot 106 (New Development/South 
Texas) area. 
 
The tree clearing will be carried out by MJ Excavation and will take place weekdays 
between 7am and 3:30pm. The work is necessary to prepare the area for development 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at (450) 635-1016 if further information is required. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention until 3:30pm on Tuesday, April 14th. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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